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Welcome to our school!

We are so excited for you
to join our school!

I’m Rights Respecting Rosie
and I’m going to give you
some information about

Netherton Primary

In this booklet, you’ll see photos about some
important things in your new school. This will
be some of the adults who will help you
achieve and keep you safe. This will also be
some of the places you’ll learn in.

Everyone in the school is looking forward to
you starting in August!

Rosie



We are a Silver Rights Respecting School. 
You’ll see our charters around the school

which explain how learners and adults work
to respect each other’s rights.

About your school
Our Vision

Our Values

Safe! Respected! Achieving!

We are a caring, nurturing school 
where everyone is included. 
Growing Together to succeed!

Rights of the Child



Mrs. Easton is your Head Teacher. 

You’ll see her lots around the school and 
she helps to make sure you achieve. She is
the Child Protection Co-Ordinator so she’s

there to make sure you feel safe and
respected. 

Your Head Teacher

All about Mrs. Easton



Your Principal Teacher

All about Mr. MacNab

Mr. MacNab is your Acting Principal
Teacher. 

This year he’ll be teaching the learners in
Primary 5/4. However, he is also around the

school to help you if you need it. He’s the
Deputy Child Protection Co-Ordinator so he

is also here to keep you safe.



Your Teacher

All about Mrs. Brown

Mrs. Brown will be your teacher.

She will help you learn lots of things so you
achieve and help you have lots of fun! She

works really hard to make sure you feel safe
as you join our school. 



Mrs. McKenna
Mrs. McKenna is a Learning Assistant in our school. She

helps us in our classrooms and in the playground.



Mrs. Kesley and Miss Armit
Mrs. Kesley and Miss Armit work in our office. Miss Armit

also works in our Dining Room and is our First Aider



Our Pitch

Our Nurture Room

This is our Nurture Room. You
might do some of your learning
here sometimes. This is a safe
space for everyone. There are

lots of resources in here to help
you achieve. 

This is a photo of part of our
pitch. You’ll spend time out

here for your learning. This is
also a space for you to play
and relax during playtime

and lunchtime. 



Hopefully this information has helped you as
you get ready for school.

Everyone in the school will be there to help
you so that you feel you’re safe, respected

and achieving.

We are all looking forward to you joining
Netherton Primary! We hope you enjoy your

summer holidays and we look forward to
seeing you in August!

We can’t wait to see you!

Rosie
Mrs. Easton, Head Teacher

Mr. MacNab, Acting Principal TeacherRosie, RRSA Mascot


